Letter received from Mr. A. Araujo of Montevideo.

April 9, 1931.

Society of Friends of Roerich Museum
Mrs. L. L. Horch,

$10 Riverside Drive,

New York:-

Dear HMrs. Horch:-

I \65 fo acknowledge receipt of your kind letter ¢
the fifth of March as well as the Spanish translation of the article
Professor Roerich on St. Francis.

As you are aware, I am editing the Latin-American
magazine "LA PLUMA®™, a copy of which I am sending to you Ly the same
mail. - I can always give space in same for articles that yvou may like
to send. At the same time I want to mention that I am plannln7 also z
new magazine of Arts, Sciences and Letters to be edited in August, so
I will have two publications for the messages of Roerich.

I am trying to give to our magazines an artistic
appearance, so 1 am suggesting to you the following:

possible when sending an article to be publis
illustration, picture or photograph of a subj
with the article and will i1llustrate same

possible to send also the English version of the translation,
so as to compare same.

the magazines I am editing will always print asny article that has
with 1t the spirit of the New Era. We can translate them here from
French, English and German.

the magazines will also review every book or publications of
interest ( a copy will bLe required).

the artistic section of the magazines will @lso print pietures
every production that show the same snlrlt if’ photographs are
in order to make here the electrotypea.

I am entir‘lJ at sour disposition and you can use
our two magazines for the work of the Museum.

I amy’ sincerely yours,
(signed) A. Araujo.
ADDRESS :ALVARUMA ARAUJO#CASILLA DE CORREO 147- MONTEVIDEO-URUGUAY-




